P.O. Box 566, Kennebunkport, ME 04046

Town of Kennebunkport, ME ph: 207.967 4243

Advisory 09 03 2013
Precautionary Advisor
Y V' 9/3/2013

Due to the high rainfall of over 5 inches 9/2/2013 in less than 24 hours, a
precautionary ADVISORY is in place for both Colony and Goose Rocks Beach. Under
these conditions it is recommended that there be no water contact for a minimum
of two tide cycles from the last rainfall.

Samples were taken at both Colony & Goose Rocks Beach this morning.
Judy Barrett
Kennebunkport Maine Healthy Beach Manager



